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Dear all, 

Levelling-up and Regeneration Bill 

We would like to draw your attention to the correspondence we received on 17 October from the 

Minister for Climate Change, in response to our report on the Supplementary Legislative Consent 

Memorandum (Memorandum No. 4) on the Levelling-up and Regeneration Bill.  

You may wish, in particular, to be aware of the following paragraph in the Minister’s letter, in 

response to Recommendations 8 and 10 in our report: 

“The LUR Bill does not have any direct implications for the duties on the Welsh 

Government in WFG Act [Well-being of Future Generations (Wales) Act 2015]. It 

does however result in a potentially confusing policy landscape given we have set 

out the long term well-being goals for Wales with associated indicators and 

national milestones looking ahead to 2050. Public bodies have a legal duty under 

the WFG Act and we would expect them to discharge their legal duties and design  
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and deliver well-being objectives that contribute to the achievement of Wales’ well-

being goals.” 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 


